
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 March 29, 2015 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
               I wish to reappoint Christopher Cole, a Libertarian residing in precinct 091, as the Pima County 
Libertarian Party representative on the Pima County Election Integrity Commission. Thank you. 
 
 
                         Sincerely, 
 

                       
 
                          Ted Louis Glenn, Chairman 
                          Pima County Libertarian Party 


